
 

 

 

Tori Bennett - 2H 
 

 

Tori is a bright and cheerful student. She is 
always willing to lend a hand. Tori takes 
great pride in her school work and in her 
school uniform. She is a great role model 

for younger students and should be 
commended on her efforts.  

 

T—Terrific manners 

O—Obliging 

R—Really amazing pride 

I—Independent worker 
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Last Term 

Personal Best Award  

Winner 

Positive Behaviour for Learning -  
Students on Target 

 

Jazmin Lucas 
 

Focus for the Week - “Use School 
Appropriate Language ALL the time” 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

 

Welcome back to Term 3! Hope you have all had a 
relaxing break. We look forward to another great term 
here at MPS. As you are all aware we are adhering to 
some new COVID-19 restrictions. Thank you for your 
understanding during these changing times and keeping 
our school community safe.  
 

MPS is very proud of their school uniform and I often have 
compliments made to me by our community and visitors. I 
would like to remind all our students that during Term 3 
we wear our winter uniform.  
 

Have a great week! 
 

 Mrs Nicole Livermore   

P&C MEETING 
The P&C Meeting will be on tonight, Tuesday, 13 July at 
7.00pm in the school staffroom. If you are attending the 
meeting you must wear a mask. 

COVID-19 
 

Students should not attend school if unwell, 
even with mild symptoms of COVID-19. Any 
person with any COVID-19 symptoms should 
be sent home and should not return until they 
have received a negative test result and are 
symptom-free.  

In circumstances where children have other 
medical reasons for recurrent symptoms a 
letter from their GP is sufficient to negate the 
requirement for a negative test. The negative 
test needs to be shown to the school. 

Non-essential visitors are not permitted in 
schools. Families are unable to attend our 
school assemblies.  



 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Please remember that the canteen is CLOSED on 
Mondays and is OPEN Tuesday to Friday 

 
 

 

WEEKLY SPECIAL - $6.00 -  

Traveller Pie, muffin, popcorn and drink 
 
 

 Jodie Milne - Canteen Manager 

 
 
 

 
Congratulations to the children who were presented 
with Student of the Week Ribbons last term for:  
Achievement during Term 2: 
Library/Release 
 

Cylas Corner (KJ), Ellie Webb (1A), Oliver Sutton (1L), 
Chayse Wirth (2H), Airlie Strong (3H), Jordi Ah-See 
(4D), Maddison Doering (5/6E), Charlie Sole (5/6R), 
Sahara Ford (Mr Evans) and Sidney Smith                  
(Ms Massey). 
 
 

 

MERIT CERTIFICATES:  
Mia Newham, Talisha Lennox, Abel Robinson, Archer 
Gould, Addison Townsend, Tahli Smith, Isaac Lagana, 
Aiyana Robson, Isaac Tillman, Indianna Petrie, Cooper 
Jones, Krystal Dunn, Carter Brazel, Ayden Doering, 
Noah Merriman, Heath Tanks, Hugh MacGregor, Noah 
Tillman, Miller Brazel, Malakye Spice, Miley Duff, 
Marley Spedding, Lacey Ticehurst, and Billie-Jae 
Johnson.  
Well done!  
 
 

 

Infant Sport:  Hadley Brazel  
Primary Sport: Bobby Webb 
 

SILVER PENNANT— 
Congratulations to Aubree-Mai Cowling, Marli 
Drabsch, Noah Smith, Max James, Ryan James, 
Noah Jayet, Quinn Cochrane, Samuel Hunt, Kyla 
Jones, Marcus Skinner, Jaylan Richardson, Jazmin 
Lucas, Amarni Reidy, Ashlee Trim, Jett Clarke and 
Faith Parker  who were presented with a Silver 
Pennant at last week’s Assembly for receiving five 
certificates/awards this year!   

2022 ENROLMENTS for KINDERGARTEN 
Kindergarten 2022 enrolments are now welcome. Enrol now to book your Pre-Kinder 
interview and secure your child’s place. Enrolments can be made online or you can 
contact the school office on 6862 1999 or call into the school office.  

 

PAINT PARKES REaD 
 

The Annual Community Reading Day will be held on Friday, 10 September 
 

Humpty Dumpty’s 
Getting ready 

Looking forward 
To Reading Day 

Use school  
appropriate  
language 
ALL the 

time. 

 SPEAK to 
others the 
way you 
want to be 
spoken to                                                                                                                             

 USE your  
manners 

 RIGHT 
voice      

   RIGHT 
time 

    Let’s be respectful by using appropriate 
language at school  



 

Exergames After School   
At Exergames, we run highly engaging, game-focused physical activity programs to ensure your children 
love getting active. Your child's second Active Kids Voucher will now be accessible which means the 
whole program is only $10.  We will be running an 8-week After School Program at Middleton Public for 
Term 3. These will run at the school on Tuesdays, straight after the school bell for 1.5 hours. A free trial 
will be on Tuesday afternoon of Week 2 with the Program kicking off in Week 3. Head 
to www.exergames.com.au for more details and to register for the free trial/program." 
The program will start in Week 3. 

http://www.exergames.com.au/


 

Dads, bring your kids and 
join us for  

Pizza and Paper 
Planes! 
Dads don’t miss this amazing opportunity to chat 

with other Middleton fathers, while sharing pizza 

and joining in on some paper plane building with 

your kids.  

 

Who: Dad or Adult male role model 

Where: 20th of July, 2021. 

Time: 5:30–6:30pm 

Where: Year 1 rooms @ Middleton Public School 

Cost: Free (Pizza, drinks and paper supplied) 

RSVP: By July 15th using the QR code below or by 

phoning the school office on 02 6862 1999.  

Presented by The Fathering Project in 

partnership with Middleton Public School. 

School logo  

to go here 


